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GeorgiaFIRST Financia ls Use rs  

POSTED: November 8, 2019 

SUBJECT:  System Maintenance Scheduled for FPLAY Database 

 
GeorgiaFIRST will refresh FPLAY during the week of November 25 - December 4, 2019 
and as a result, FPLAY will be unavailable that week.  The FPLAY environment is used 
by institutions for GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace training, for prototyping and testing 
transactions and queries, and for Banner integration testing. 
  
If institutional training or testing is scheduled during this time, please adjust your 
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